
  

 

GEECHEE SAILING CLUB 

MINI RHUMB LINE 

MEETINGS:   
Every second Monday 
of the month at Carey 

Hilliard’s,  
3316 Skidaway Rd.  

Order dinner at 6:00; 
meeting at 7:00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEBSITE: 

www.geecheesailingclub.org 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

geecheesailingclub@hotmail.com 

FACEBOOK: 

Geechee Sailing Club 

This is my first try at an interim Rhumb Line.  Since we are doing bi-monthly 

newsletters, you will be receiving a full Rhumb Line one month -  and then the 

next  month you’ll receive a calendar of sorts.  These will be switching month to 

month.  By inserting a Mini Rhumb Line, we keep you from forgetting our activi-

ties.  These activities will include what we know at the time of publishing;  there 

will be others added as the year goes along.  Also, separate emails will be sent 

out as activities get closer to time. 

SOCIALS 

 Saturday, February 17 - Valentine’s Day Party at the Marsh Harbor Club-

house, 5:30, covered dish.  There will be many laughs with four mystery 

Geechee couples playing the Marriage Game.   

 Saturday, November 16 - Change of Watch, Savannah Country Club. 

 

RACES 

March 23-24 - St. Patrick’s Regatta  - Awards Banquet, Saturday, March 23 at 

Molly McGuire’s.  Items for the Tricky Tray auction are needed.  Also needed are 

sponsors for the race!  Contact Angela about these:  amargolit@hotmail.com or 

973/296-8011. 

 

CRUISES 

Saturday, May 25-Monday, May 27 - Odingsell on Wassaw. 

 

SPEAKERS 

 Monday, February 12 - Carey Hilliard’s Restaurant - 6:00 p.m. - Captain Lux 

Lakshman speaking about his experience in “The Perfect Storm.”  This is the 

speech he gave at Savannah Country Day School. 

 Monday, March 11 - Kris Williams with the Caretta Research Project with 

turtles will have a presentation for us at Carey Hilliard’s. 

**** 

We had 25 participants at the Oyster Roast!  Judy did a great job of thinking 

through every detail.  Thanks to Tommy for setting up the clubhouse and cooking 

the oysters, etc., and Tim and Steve for manning the grill.  Let’s not forget all the 

fantastic members who always stay to clean up!  An article and pictures will be 

in the March/April Rhumb Line. 
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          Rhumb Line Editor, Linda Howard 

 


